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28th February 2019  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Yr 5/6 Handball Competition on Wednesday 6th March 2019 

Your child has been selected to attend a Yr 5/6 Handball Competition at Herne Bay High School on 

Wednesday March 6th. The children will arrive from 1:30pm for a 1:45pm start. The tournament 

will be finished at approximately 3:45pm. We will transport the children there and you can 

either pick them up from Herne Bay High at 3.45pm or we can take them back to school 

for collection from the office at 4.00pm. Unfortunately, parents are unable to spectate at the 

event.  

Please ensure that your child has packed lunch and a bottle of water for the competition as well as 

their PE kit.  

If your child can take part please could you complete the slip below and return it to the office as soon 

as possible.   

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mr Peal 

PE Co-Ordinator 

 

Handball Competition – 6th March 1:45-3:45pm at Herne Bay High  

 

I give consent for my child ………………………………………….. to take part in the Handball 

Competition and to travel to the event in the school mini bus  

 

I will collect them from the venue @3.45pm.  

 

I will collect from WJS @ 4.10pm   

 

 

 

I agree to my son/daughter receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or 

surgical treatment including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by the medical 

authorities present (please contact the school if you require further information or explanation).  

 

Signed ……………………………………………….     Date ……………………………………. 

 

Emergency Contact No. on the day ………………………….……………………. 

 

 

 

 

 


